Parents of all rising kindergarteners and
kindergarten students are invited
to an:

Incoming Kindergarten
Open House
May 4, 2023
3:45 AM - 9:45 AM

Please come to the front door of LMS and check into
the office. Proceed to the Auditorium and join PTA
board members and learn more about LMS while the
children are with Mrs. Cook and Mrs. McKenna from
9:00 AM - 9:45 AM. We hope you can attend. Please
call 821-6116 with any questions.

*Tour is for rising kindergarten students only. *



